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The Hennepin County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing before its 

County Administration Committee at 1:30 p.m. or as soon as practicable on Tuesday, 

June 11, 2019.  The purpose of the hearing is to consider the proposal to issue up to 

$200,000,000 in aggregate principal amount of general obligation sales tax revenue 

bonds of the County for the purpose of financing transportation capital improvement 

projects that are included in the county’s 2019-2023 Capital Improvement Program 

pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Section 297A.993, Subdivision 4.  The hearing will be 

held in the County Commissioner Board Room (A-2400) in the Hennepin County 

Government Center, 300 South 6th Street, Minneapolis, Minnesota.  Contact Kathy 

Kardell, 612-348-5080 with questions. 

 

 

 

 

 


